
From: Deborah Aiken <DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/9/2018 12:06:17 PM
Subject: Mail run

Going to take the mail across the street. Mail came for Ms. Cheryl, and Ms. Ruchelle. Then heading to lunch.
 
Thank You,
 
Deborah Aiken
Assistant to the Director of Legal and Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
DeborahAiken@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-0107
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